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 South Warren High School - A School of Distinction 
To provide students with opportunities to develop critical thinking, leadership,  and lifelong 

learning  
in a safe, student-centered environment. 

 

January 9, 2023 
 

 
Important Dates 

January 13 Spring ACT Signup Due 
January 16 No School (MLK Day) 
February 15 No School (PLC Day) 

February 20 No School (President's Day) 
March 7 Spring ACT for 10th-12th 
March 15 No School (PLC Day) 

March 16-17 No School 
April 3-7 Spring Break 

May 24 Last Day for Students 
 

 

Pictured above: Lisa Oliver, Abound Credit Union Branch Manager; Vanessa Butts, Financial Services Teacher; and students enrolled in Financial 
Services.  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Message from Mrs. Hester 
A new semester means new classes for our students and one of those is our Financial 
Services class, taught by Mrs. Vanessa Butts. Students in Financial Services have the 
opportunity to work in our Spartan Financial Center, where they have hands-on experience 
alongside an Abound Credit Union team member.  
 

E-Sports Meeting 
E-Sports parent meeting this Thursday, January 12th in room 248 from 6-7 pm. This is for 
parents of students who are currently on the E-Sports team and those whose student 
wishes to play. Email emily.vanzee@warren.kyschools.us with questions.  
 

ACT - March 7, 2023 
The Spring ACT will be available for 10th & 12th graders at South Warren High School on 
March 7. It's important to note that all 10th grade will be taking the Pre-ACT on this date. If 
your student would like to take the ACT instead, you may sign up to do so. 

Please fill out the signup form by Friday, January 13. The cost is $38 and is due to Mrs. 
Waddell in the Transition Readiness Center (cafeteria) by January 13 as well. You may 
contact Melissa Cunningham at melissa.cunningham@warren.kyschools.us if you have any 
questions. 

Sign up Form: https://bit.ly/march7act  

Note: ALL 11th graders will be taking the ACT at South Warren on March 7, there is no 
need to sign up and no need to pay! More information coming soon. 

Yearbooks 
Yearbooks are on sale for $72 until January 27th. After that, the price will go up, so get 
yours now at jostens.com! Please see Miss Gray in Room 88 or email 
kathryn.gray@warren.kyschools.us with any questions!  
 
Senior ads are due Friday, January 13th! If you need any extra form see Miss Gray in Room 
88 or email kathryn.gray@warren.kyschools.us!  
 

New Health Services for WCPS Families 
WCPS recently announced a partnership with the Cumberland Family Medical Center to 
establish Healthy Kids Clinics in each Warren County school beginning January 4th, 2023. 
This will provide South Warren High School with a full-time nurse that will have authority 
to administer over-the-counter medication with parent/guardian permission. This form 
needs to be completed by a parent/guardian and submitted to our front office in order for 
their child to be seen at the clinic. Please return your HKC Registration Form to school as 
soon as possible.  
 
We would like to point out that even if you do give permission on the registration form for 
your child to be seen by the nurse practitioner, you will be contacted and informed of the 





 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 

 


